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Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

To Whom it May Concern,
Please protect our forests and do not allow private logging in the South Redbird area! Today, more than ever, it is

so important to treat our wild and natural areas kindly, so generations can enjoy the land for years to come.
Thank you!

Kate Dunlap



